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School finishes for all our pupils at 

2:00pm on Friday 18th December! 
 

Please donate to our Christmas Give 

Back! We can accept food, toiletries, 

children's Christmas gifts which can be 

second hand. There is a donation box in 

the school reception. Thank you  
 

WOODHOUSE PRE-SCHOOL 
 

What a varied week we 

have had at Wood-

house! From making funny 

faces - to using 3D shapes 

to create barns and fences 

in our small world farm. 

 

We have also been  

practicing respecting 

our friend's boundaries 

and inhibiting our  

actions. 

 

 

We are very excited to 

have begun our  

Christmas preparations! 

 

 

 

 

We have made some  

animals and house  

silhouettes for our 

amazing new stable  

scene! 

 

ACHIEVERS OF THE WEEK 
 

Honeywell -  Darragh  

& Imogen 

Middlecott -  Anna & Alfie 

Owlacombe  -  Tom & Megan 

 
Well done!! 

 

Tea Towels for sale £5.00 available  

from the school office.  

 

GoFundMe! Thank you to everyone 

who donated - we have hit the £2,000 

mark and will be using this money to 

buy the laptops that will be used in the 

hall - great timing! Hopefully over time 

we will hot the £5.000 mark and  

all our pupils will benefit from  

new technology! 

 
Mrs McCarthy’s Note Home 

 

Hello again everyone, another week 

has whizzed by and Christmas is  

beginning to make its sparkly presence 

felt - just creeping in around the edges.  

Do take a look at the values  

Consultation - we really appreciate 

your input. 

Have a great weekend and come 

back safely on Monday. 

All the best, Sam 

ATTENDANCE FIGURES 

Honeywell -  86.28% 

Middlecott - 100% 

Owlacombe - 98% 



HONEYWELL 

 
We have been 

experimental 

with the loose 

parts play  

provision in 

Honeywell! 

 

 

 

Honeywell loved working scientifically in the 

woods to identify and classify different 

mosses and lichens as part of their  

Woodland Survey for Plantlife Future  

Scientists. One child even found some very 

rare 'Stinky Sticta'. They all decided to plant 

some seeds they had carefully pulled out of 

some pine cones in the Continuous  

Provision area at school. 

 

 

 

 

Observing the coke 

and mentos  

experiment in  

science, Honeywell 

came up with great 

explanations for 

what they thought 

was happening! 

MIDDLECOTT 

 

This week in Middlecott we 

have published our class’ 

adventure story book. We 

have left it in a laminated 

booklet  

together with 

hand sanitiser in the school foyer, 

so that you can take a look over 

the next week or two when you are  

passing.  

 

We have made some 

new 'friends' - the Quiet 

Critters! These tiny  

creatures like to come 

and sit on our tables 

when we are learning. 

We need to be very 

quiet and focused when they are near, as 

they are very shy and don’t like loud voices!  
 

We have been  

scientists again this 

week! We conducted 

an experiment to  

investigate different  

materials to see if they 

would float or sink.  

 

Miss Willis is really excited about the festive  

season. We have started to 

bring some Christmas cheer a 

little bit early by starting our  

story advent calendar (to  

ensure we get through all the 

stories before the end of term)!  

OWLACOMBE 
 

We have finished our  

stone age houses!  
 


